
CPRD Board Member Larry Anderson addressed the concern of what it would take to 
make the access legal for CPRD. Currently it is known that application process to change 
the access from agricultural to something different could be quite expensive. The current 
formula is listed on the application as the current value of the property today less the 
appraised commercial value with the new access = the application fee. 

It was agreed upon by the board that they are in need of know from ODOT exactly what 
the application fee would be to change the access from agriculture to an access that 
would be legal for CPRD to use . Michael Gunn has offered to communicate with ODOT 
to find out the answer to this specific question. Michael has also requested a time frame 
in which a meeting can be call between CPRD and Legal Council Allyn Brown to discuss 
the new communications and 2°d earnest agreement. 

CPRD will strive to make the meeting take place in one weeks time noting that Allyn 
Brown schedule with determine if this time frame is adequate. 

Adjourn Executive Session 8:25pm 

These minutes are respectively submitted by Lisa Joyce, Recreation Coordinator for 
Chehalem Park and Recreation District. 


